
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

June 4, 1958 

Mr. William G. Webb 
Turner, White, Atwood, McLane & Francis 
1900 Mercantile Dallas Building 
Dallas 1, Texas 

Dear Mr. Webb: 

On behalf of your client, Pubco Petroleum Corporation, we 
enclose two copies of Order R-1187 issued June 4, 1958, by the Oil 
Conservation Commission in Case 1441, which was heard on May 14th 
at Santa Fe . 

Very truly yours. 

A. L . Porter, J r . 
Secretary - Director 

bp 
E n d s . 



X T » C « P S f l t t i l U J l C O B P O I A W 
B O X 1 4 1 9 

A J L B ' U f j i l T K K d ' U B , l E W M E X I C O 
T E L E P H O N E C H A P E L 7 - 8 8 3 6 

C H A P E L 7 - 8 8 3 7 

February 6, 1959 

Mr. Elvis Utz 
New Mexico O i l and Gas Conservation Commission 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Utz: 

Under separate cover (two mailing tubes), we are sending you copies of Case 
#1441, exhibits C, D, E, and F, which we understand have been removed from your f i l e s . 
I hope t h i s re-completes your f i l e s . 

I f any other exhibits are required for your f i l e s , please so inform us. 

Yours very t r u l y , 

James E. Holdeman 
D i s t r i c t Geologist 
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